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Instruction to chapter president: Please have this letter read in its entirety at 
your next chapter meeting. 

May 1, 2021 

Dear Sisters, 

Attached are the proposed amendments to the Bylaws and Standing Rules of Colorado 
State Chapter to be presented at the virtual 2021 Convention of Colorado State 
Chapter. 

While we encourage you to read the attached amendments in their entirety, so that 
each member may be fully informed as to the changes that are being considered, at a 
minimum all explanations and rationales must be read. (NOTE: Since amendments 
considered seriatim are related and dependent upon each other, one rationale has 
been written for the entire group.)  Proposed amendments placed in a block are not 
related and are housekeeping in nature and will be voted upon with a single vote 
without discussion. A copy of the proposed amendments will be made available to any 
member upon request or may be accessed on the state chapter website.   

The Editorial Resolution would allow the state executive board to make editorial 
corrections to the bylaws and standing rules. 

The attached proposed resolution was approved by polling of local chapters in 2020. It 
requires approval by a two-thirds vote at our convention before being presented for 
consideration at the 2021 Convention of International Chapter.  

Because this is a virtual convention, any motions to amend an amendment, and any 
requests to pull an amendment from a block of amendments, are to be sent to the state 
president and the chairman of the Amendments & Recommendations Committee no 
later than 12:00 p.m. (noon) Central Time on Monday the week of convention in order 
to give them time to consult with the parliamentarian.  

We urge you to discuss these proposed amendments in your chapter meeting so that 
members may express their views and opinions. After hearing the discussion on the 
amendments at convention, each delegate should vote as she sees fit. 

Amendments and Recommendations Committee of Colorado State Chapter 

Sandy Renner, JH, Chairman (peogal@comcast.net) 

Marcia Williamson, GG 

Leila Calkins, HK      
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